Dear Ms.________, 

I assume that the trademark you refer to is “____” where member firms are asked to register it locally. This is only done to protect the use of the name by persons other than member firms. The way in which this was envisaged was that only a registration be made with a local business body, e.g. the equivalent of a chamber of commerce and not necessarily actually registering it as a trademark as this can be a very lengthy and expensive project. In any case, any possible registration must recognize our company as the beneficial owner of the name, and not the local member firm. For your information, this trademark has been registered as a European Community trademark. It is not envisaged that there is a licensing agreement between our company and the local member for this purpose. The use of the name is set out in Operating Guideline 2 and is limited in its use and should only be used as a local marketing tool. The use of the initials of our company as a part of the member firm name or email or website address has recently been specifically banned by the International Board of our company.

Please consider whether the cost of any registration, formal or not, is really worth it. As I have mentioned there is no licensing agreement and certainly no additional charge for the use by your firm of the name and logo of our company as prescribed by Operating Guideline 2.

Kind regards,
__________
